
                 

BALDWIN PAL TRAVEL LACROSSE – SPRING 2025

Registration for Spring Lacrosse is open. 

Practices are expected to begin in February 2025.  The season will start late March 2025. 

                                                 

REGISTRATION IS ONLINE ONLY

www.baldwin-pal.org

Look for the Travel Lacrosse section in the Activity Registrations section.  Find your child’s gender 
and grade and click on the Sign Up button.  Once on the registration page click REGISTER and follow 

the directions.

TRAVEL LACROSSE (Same price for Boys and Girls) 

3rd and 4th Grade (Boys and Girls) _____ __________ $125.00

7th and 8th Grade (Boys only) _____ __________ $125.00

Family plan (each additional child) _____ $115.00

Uniform (if needed) _____   $50.00

For Travel Lacrosse an upload of proof of age/grade is required at registration

Players must supply their own equipment

*** PAL follows guidelines of Nassau County and the CDC ***
Neither this material, nor the content thereof, are sponsored or endorsed by the Baldwin Union Free School District 

and its officials

For Questions or Additional Information please email BaldwinPALInfo@gmail.com

http://www.baldwin-pal.org/





